
 

 

WATER ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

WATER SYSTEM SEASONAL MAINTENANCE IS IN PROCESS 
 
Until seasonal maintenance is completed: 
 

 Water is not proven safe for consumption. Boil water protocols apply. These are 
identified in the fact sheet Boil Water Advisory for Manitoba Water System Users. 
The fact sheet is available on the Manitoba Website 
(www.gov.mb.ca/drinkingwater) and is summarized below. 
 

 Water may be super chlorinated as part of seasonal start-up and should not be 
consumed under such conditions even if boil water protocols are being followed.  
Contact the water system Owner/Operator to determine if super chlorination is 
currently being undertaken. 
 

 The water system Owner/Operator may be able to identify an alternate safe water 
supply.  

 

All water should be brought to a rolling boil for at least one minute before it is 

used for: 

 Drinking and ice making 

 Preparing beverages, such as infant formula  

 Preparing food 

 Brushing teeth 

 
It is not necessary to boil tap water used for other household purposes, such as laundry 
or washing dishes.  Adults and older children that are able to avoid swallowing the water 
can wash, bathe, or shower.  Young children should be sponge bathed.  If boiling is not 
feasible, an alternate and safe supply of water should be used.  
 
To avoid burn injuries from hot water, caution should be taken.  Please keep young 
children away from boiled water, and place kettles and pots away from counter and stove 
edges.  
 
 

 


